
December 4, 2009 

Construction of the Fremont Central Park Subway will begin in mid-
December. This work will require two phases of lane reductions on 
Stevenson Boulevard between Guardino Drive and Civic Center Drive. 
Traffic will be reduced to one lane in each direction on Stevenson 
Boulevard as follows: 

Phase 1 – One lane of traffic in each direction on the northern side 
of Stevenson Boulevard December 2009 through Summer 2010 

Phase 2 – One lane of traffic in each direction on the southern side 
of Stevenson Boulevard Autumn 2010 through Spring 2011 

Please see the reverse side of this notification for a map of the lane 
reductions.  

The construction work will include:  

• Removing the median between Guardino Drive and Civic Center 
Drive 

• Repaving and striping Stevenson Boulevard  

• Constructing the subway  

If you have questions regarding this activity, please contact our project 
information line at (510) 476-3900 or email 
bartwarmspringsextension@bart.gov.  

General Construction Information  

Anticipated general work hours are 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. Monday through 
Friday, with some work on Saturday as necessary. Work hours in the Lake 
Elizabeth area are 7 a.m. to 10 p.m. Monday through Friday, and 8 a.m. to 
6 p.m. on Saturday.  
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Construction Details 

Summary of Activity  

Construction of the Fremont 
Central Park Subway will 
begin on Stevenson Boulevard 
in mid-December 2009. Lane 
reductions will be in effect 
between Guardino Drive and 
Civic Center Drive for the 
duration of the work.  

Estimated Start Date 

Week of December 7, 2009  

Estimated Duration  

Phase 1 – December 2009 
through Summer 2010 

Phase 2 – Autumn 2010 
through Spring 2011  

Impacts 

• Traffic will be reduced to 
one lane in each direction 
on Stevenson Blvd. 
between Guardino and 
just east of Civic Center 
Drive. 

• Expect traffic delays and 
seek alternate routes if 
possible. 

• Expect increased dust, 
noise and inconvenience 
from construction 
equipment. 
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Phase 1 Lane Changes on Stevenson Blvd. December 2009 through Summer 2010 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Phase 2 Lane Changes on Stevenson Blvd. Autumn 2010 to Summer 2011 

 

 

 

For More Information:

Call:   
(510) 476-3900  

Email:  
bartwarmspringsextension@bart.gov  


